From: I

Sent: 03 February 2023 16:45
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Mansfield Bowling club

| object to the proposed 5 storey 78 bed care home being built on this site.

5 storeys is far too high and will block out the light to local residents.

There will be a parking problem in the area. Staff will need to park ,visitors and doctors and nurses only 8 parking
spaces will be provided.

Who will be responsible for the open space there could be a security problem

Kind Regards,
Wendy Shale

Sent from Mail for Windows



